
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
August 28, 2021 
 
Jeffry Stubbs 
P.O. Box 1360 
Mendocino, CA 95460 
 
Email: jeffrystubbs@yahoo.com 
 
Dear Jeffry,  
 

THANK YOU for supporting the efforts of Rotary District 7020’s Disaster Committee by donating 
$102.53 on 8/18/2021 to the Disaster Network of Assistance Rotary Action Group (DNA-RAG). 

One hundred percent of all contributions received will go to the District 7020 Disaster Relief Fund 
for Haiti earthquake relief efforts. Your contributions will be used to help Rotarian efforts to assist 
those in need in Haiti from the August 14, 2021, earthquake to help rebuild when safe to so.  

On behalf of the Rotarians supporting this effort, we thank you for your kind generosity.  
 
 

 
 
Jeffrey A. Brennan 
Director 
Disaster Network of Assistance Rotary Action Group 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
No goods or services were provided in exchange for this contribution. Disaster Network of Assistance Rotary 
Action Group, Inc., 11015 Via Lucca, Boynton Beach, FL 33437, is a non-profit organization as described in 
Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code; EIN 47-3860087. 
 

DNA-RAG promotes communication on disasters and assistance to affected communities; promotes 
workshops for preparedness; and is building a database of volunteers and experts in the field.  We 
encourage you to check out our website at www.dna-rag.com to find out more about our Rotary 
Action Group and to consider joining us by signing up at our site.

http://www.dna-rag.com/

